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GRANDPARENTS’ DAY 

 

Grandparents’ Day will be celebrated this year on 

Thursday, September 14.  Due to increased 

enrollment, some changes had to be made to our 

Grandparents’ Day celebration.  Our grandparents 

and grandfriends are welcome to join us on this day 

for Mass at 9:00 a.m.  Church doors will open at 

8:15 a.m.  Students will be brought over to Church 

starting at 8:30 a.m.  There will be a special 

program for our guests following the Mass.   

 

 

PICTURE DAY 

 

Picture Day for Good Shepherd is scheduled for 

Monday, September 25.  To order online, click here 

 

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry 

 

and enter code:  79132MF.  Students will have a 

free dress day on picture day. 

 

JR. HIGH YOUTH GROUP 

Come join the fun! 

Meet in the gym for volleyball, 9 square in the air, 

and pizza on Sunday, Sept 10.  The 8th graders will 

meet from 5:00 – 6:10 pm.  The 6th and 7th graders 

will meet from 5:50 – 7:00 pm.  If you have a 

sibling in a different group, you are welcome to 

stay the entire 2 hours with them.  

 

STUDENT COUNCIL 

Congratulations to our 2023-2024 Student Council! 

 

Nolan Weisgerber Addie Eagleson 

Sarah Claire Broshears Izzie Hamilton 

James Boger  Addie Ashby 

McKenna Collins  Kendall Guthrie 

Luke Lovell  Davis Schnarr 

Grant Hamilton  Chase Bowden 

Genevieve Theby  Carol Jane Knies 

Kate Guthrie  Clara Osborne 

Rosalee Boyer  Greyson Schnarr 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HUNGER BOWL 

 

GSCS will once again participate in the Hunger 

Bowl this year along with the other eastside partner 

schools to raise money and awareness for the St. 

Vincent DePaul Food Pantry.   

Friday, September 8 GSCS will have a casual 

dress day for a donation to the Food Pantry.  Our 

normal September DCIF will move to September 

15.  Please turn all monetary donations in to the 

homeroom teacher.  Thank you for your support! 

 

 
 

 

SIP & SUPPORT 

 

The Marketing Committee at GSCS is hosting an 

event on Saturday, September 23 at the Rumjahn 

Gallery.  This event is to raise money for projects to 

market our wonderful school.  Tickets are limited.  

Please see the attached flyer for details on how to 

purchase tickets.   

 

 

PRE-PICKUP PARENTS’ ROSARY 

  

September 13, and 20 

2:00 PM, Church 

Time for prayer with other parents and the Blessed 

Mother. Little ones are welcome! 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

Children’s Liturgy is currently looking for adults 

available to sub when a regularly scheduled 

facilitator is unavailable during the 10:30 Mass.  

There will always be another adult to present the 

actual Bible story.  All volunteers must have 

completed the Youth Protection training.  Please 

email Sue Kroupa at skroupa@evdio.org if 

interested.   

 

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry
mailto:skroupa@evdio.org

